

Chair's Monthly Report October – November 2018

Following are highlights for the period of October 19th – November 30th

October 20

 Along with the Director delivered greetings at the Catholic School Parent Council Welcome Event at the CEC

October 25

• Along with the Director delivered greetings at the Annual Toronto Catholic Principal and Vice Principal Association Retirement Dinner

October 29

- Along with the Director attended and delivered remarks at the Latin Hispanic Canadian Heritage Month mass at St. Basil the Great
- Along with the Director attended and delivered remarks at the Annual PLASP Parent and Community Meeting

November 5

Along with the Chief of Police, Vice Chair of the Toronto Police Services
Board, the Director and Superintendent of Safe Schools attended and delivered
remarks at the 2018 Crime Prevention Week Kick-off event at Bishop
Marrocco/Thomas Merton.

November 6

 Along with the Director delivered remarks at the Ontario Association of Parents in Catholic Education Commissioning Event at the CEC

November 7

 Along with the Director had the pleasure to address the Retirees at our the Annual Board Wide Retirement Mass at the CEC

November 8

- Attended a Queen's Park reception on the occasion of the visit to Toronto of Mr. Stanislaw Karczewski Speaker of the Senate of the Republic of Poland and to celebrate the Centenary of Poland Regaining Independence and the National Independence Day of Poland
- Along with the Director, Trustees and Senior Staff had the pleasure of attending the Annual Cardinal's Dinner held at the Metro Convention Centre

November 9

• Along with the Director, Trustee Crawford and staff of the CEC had the honour of paying tribute to the men and women who fought for the freedom we enjoy today at the Board's Remembrance Day Celebration

November 11

• Attended the Civic Memorial Day service at Fort York

November 20

Will attend the Annual Board Wide Memorial Mass at the CEC

November 24

 Will attend the Ontario Association of Parents in Catholic Education 2018 Conference at St. Francis Xavier 50 Bristol Road in Mississauga

November 28

 Will deliver greetings at the Indigenous Parent Engagement Evening at the CEC

November 30

• Will attend the Celebration of Life in honour of Senator Tobias Enverga at the Metropolitan Hall in Scarborough